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Shabbat Shira / Parshat B’shalach  שבת שירה / פרשת בשלח 

 

Tu B’Shvat is on Monday, January 25 – Chag Sameyach!  חג שמח!  
 

Erev Shabbat, Friday, January 22 
ה'תשע"ו שבט , יבערב שבת  

 

6:15am: Daf Yomi – Library 
7:00am: Shacharit – Lower Level Chapel 
 followed by 2nd Daf Yomi 
4:15pm: Mincha and Kabbalat Shabbat – 
 Sefardi Minyan – Lower Level Chapel 
4:27pm: Candle Lighting 
4:35pm: Mincha and Kabbalat Shabbat – 
 Main Sanctuary 
4:47pm: Sh’kiya 
 

Shabbat, January 23 יג שבט ה'תשע"ו 
 שבת שירה / פרשת בשלח

 

8:00am: Shacharit – Hashkama Minyan – Library 
8:30am: Shacharit – Sefardic Minyan – Chapel 
9:00am: Shacharit – Main Sanctuary 
9:30am: Youth Minyan with Rabbi Eddie Shostak 

– Youth Minyan Chapel 
9:46am: Sof Zman K’riyat Shma 
10:00am: “Camp Ilan @ TBDJ” Shabbat Programs 
 “Tu B’Shvat Shabbat” featuring Special 

Kiddush” 
4:00pm: Mincha, Special Tu B’Shvat Seudah 

Shleesheet and Ma’ariv 
4:48pm: Sh’kiya 
5:36pm: Shabbat ends 
5:45pm: Daf Yomi 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank You תודה רבה 
 

…to Manny Morton, Cheryl & Frank Fried and Lori 
& Stephen Morton for co-sponsoring today’s 
Seudah Shleesheet in memory of Manny’s beloved 
wife, and Cheryl and Stephen’s beloved mother, 
Roslyn Morton ז"ל. 
 

…to Kollel Torah MiTzion for providing the 
traditional fruits and nuts in honour of Tu B'Shvat 
at today's Seudah Shleesheet. 
 

Community News חדשות הקהילה 
 

Condolences to Elaine & Leon Monaker on the loss of 
Elaine’s beloved brother Mark Jay Samuel Richler לז"  
who passed away on Monday, January 18.  Husband 
of Sandy Bye Richler.  Son of Reva & Israel Richler.  
Father and father-in-law of Liora & Daniel Shapiro of 
Ottawa.  Shiva continues until Tuesday, January 26 at 
63 Windermere in Dollard-des-Ormeaux.  Mincha 
and Ma’ariv at 4:30pm on Sunday and Monday. 
 

Condolences to former TBDJ Executive Director 
Lynda Shayer and her family on the loss of her 
beloved father Mort Koenig who passed away on 
Thursday, January 21.  Shiva from Sunday, January 24 
to Friday, January 29 at 5820 Shalom in Cote Saint-
Luc.  2-4pm and 7-9pm.  Maariv daily at 7:30pm 
 

Kol Hakavod to Mark Wainberg for his generous 
donation of a 150-year old Sefer Torah to an Ethiopian 
Community in Yerushalayim. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ד"בס  

Camp Ilan @ TBDJ 

invites all kids to a 

Junior Tikun 

Leil Shavuot! 
 

June 3, 9:00pm – 11:00pm 

Come and enjoy a dairy dinner followed by 

fun Shavuot learning programs designed 

just for kids in Nursery to Grade Six! 

Reservations required through the office. 
 

Sponsored with love by Donald S. Davis’ wife, children and 

grandchildren in honour of his special birthday on Shavuot. 

TBDJ’s Weekly “Lunch and Duplicate Bridge” 

continues on Mondays throughout the winter!!! 

Light buffet at 11:30am 

Play begins at 12:30pm 

Call 514-904-2152 to reserve your place!  $12 

Please help us welcome our new Security 
Guard Nero!!!  Introduce yourself and 

say “hello” so that he can get to know all 
of us on Shabbat!!! 



 

Service Times and Study Sessions 
 

Mincha = 4:35pm 
Sunday, January 24 to Thursday, January 28 

 

Shacharit: 
Sunday = 8:00am 

Monday and Thursday = 6:50am 
Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday = 7:00am 

 

Daf Yomi in the Library: 
Monday to Friday = 6:15am 

Sundays and Public Holidays = 7:15am 
Second Daf Yomi follows Shacharit 

on Mondays to Fridays 
 

Gemara Shiur with Rabbi Gottesman: 
Thursday Evenings after Ma’ariv 

 

Chumash Shiur in Yiddish for Men: 
Thursdays at 8:00pm in the Library 

 

Candlelighting on Friday, January 29 = 
4:37pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

An important message to the TBDJ Community from 
Laura Ben-David of Shavei Israel 

who visited us in October: 
 

Shalom, 
  
On January 4, our beloved Bnei Menashe in Manipur, 
India, woke up to an earthquake measuring 6.7 on the 
Richter scale.  While thank G-d none of them were in-
jured, there is extensive property damage, and 50-60 
families literally had to leave their homes. 
 

We immediately created a relief fund to provide the 
help they desperately need as they pick up the pieces 
of their lives.  We’re not aware of any other Jewish or 
Israeli organization providing assistance at this time.  
In fact, some of the families affected were the ones in 
the midst of preparing for their own imminent Aliyah 
to Israel. 
 

I don’t know what you are able/comfortable to do 
with regards to your own community, but as many of 
them have just heard about the Bnei Menashe we 
thought they would want to know what is happen-
ing, and what is being done to help.  We would be so 
grateful if you could share.  Even just to help get the 
word out to stress the importance it would be of huge 
assistance. 
 

May we have only good news! 
  
Laura 
Emergency Bnei Menashe Earthquake Relief 
 
Click here to learn more and donate funds: 
 

http://jewcer.com/project/emergency-bnei-menashe-
earthquake-relief 
 

http://jewcer.com/project/emergency-bnei-menashe-earthquake-relief
http://jewcer.com/project/emergency-bnei-menashe-earthquake-relief


 

Kol Hakavod to TBDJ Member Mark Wainberg 
for this wonderful donation: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Jerusalem – On Monday, January 18, a 150-year-old Torah scroll was donated to a synagogue 
serving the city’s Ethiopian community in a ceremony at the Jerusalem municipality building.  
The ceremony was attended by officials including Jerusalem Mayor Nir Barkat, representatives 
of the Ethiopian community, and Professor Mark Wainberg, who made the donation. 
 
Wainberg is a Canadian expert on HIV research who works at Montreal’s Jewish General Hospi-
tal and at McGill University.  He thought of making the donation after the murder of Shira Banki, 
the 16-year-old girl who was stabbed to death in July 2015 during Jerusalem’s Gay Pride Parade.  
When Wainberg heard of Banki’s murder, he decided to honor her memory by donating a Torah 
scroll (a calligraphic copy of the Hebrew Bible used in Jewish prayers) to a community in Jerusa-
lem. Banki’s parents, Mika and Uri, also attended Monday’s ceremony. 
 
The Torah scroll, originally written in Baghdad, Iraq, was restored and repaired, and the Jerusa-
lem municipality assisted in contacting the Ethiopian Jewish community in the city’s Katamonim 
neighborhood and arranging the transfer of the scroll. 
 
“This is both an exciting and sad occasion,” said Mayor Barkat during the ceremony. “We re-
member Shira and the tragedy of her death, but, at the same time, we are creating hope and re-
newal among members of the Ethiopian community in the city…I would like to thank Professor 
Wainberg for the thoughtful donation and wish the Banki family and all of us many moments of 
joy, happiness and hope,” added Barkat. 
 
(from the Taspit News Agency) 


